
Escondido Express
Family & Community Newsletter

Week of August 22-26, 2022

   
  Monday:  Make a Difference Monday - Wear
                    a superhero shirt!      

   Tuesday:  We're a Team at Escondido - Sport
                      your favorite team gear! 

   Wednesday:  Workout Wednesday - We are
                           healthy Lions - wear workout gear!

   Thursday: Tie-Dye Thursday - Celebrate YOU
                       with tie dye and bright colors!

        

   Friday: School Spirit Day - Wear an Escondido, 
                 Metzger, Wagner, or Judson ISD shirt to
                 show Lion pride! 

A Peek at Our Week




REMINDERS
         

   *All campus visitors must
     provide a valid ID and sign in 
     at the front office.

   *Students arriving after 7:30 a.m. 
     are tardy. 
   *Students will not be released from 
     the front office after 2:15 p.m.  
   *School dismissal is 2:55 p.m. 

Our Lions are learning routines and
procedures, and we are so glad to

have everyone back at Escondido! If
you haven't noticed, our enrollment
numbers are much higher than last
year.  We are so excited to welcome

so many new faces to the PRIDE! 
 Thank you for choosing ESCONDIDO!

To our returning Lions, we missed
you and are excited to have you back!
Thank you for staying at ESCONDIDO!

BACK TO SCHOOL SPIRIT WEEK!

From Nurse Amy:  
If your Lion has an allergy, please fill out the
paperwork.
Parents of PreK, Kinder, & 1st grade students, please
pack an extra set of clothes everyday, to include
underwear and socks. If you are able to donate new
undergarments for boys and girls, the clinic really
could use sizes 3T-8. Shorts in the same sizes are
also needed. The shorts can be must be clean and
can be gently used. 
Please call and speak with Nurse Amy if you have any
questions @ 210-662-2250.



Picks of the pride

Congratulations to Ms. Valdez,
she is one of our 4th grade

teachers.  Her students love her
because she always encourages

them to do their best.
Week of 8/8-8/12

Congratulations to Mrs. Annie
Smith.  She deserves the Pick of the

Pride because she is an awesome
reading teacher. She is always

willing to help out when needed. 
Week of 8/15-8/19

Congratulations, Mr.
Anthony!  He shows a lot of

passion and is very soft
spoken when working with

his students.  We are blessed
to have him on our campus! 

Week of 8/22-8/26


